
Good afternoon,  

I strongly support the designation of Barler and Campbell as Local Landmarks to 
honor their historical significance and preserve their cultural heritage for future 
generations. 
Maggie Mahr 
Wells College Class of 2011 
 
I support the designation of Campbell and Barler as Local Landmarks. 
Sincerely, 
Laurie Mathieson - Wells Class 1977 
 
To The Village Clerk of Aurora, NY,  
This email is to express my whole hearted support for the designation of Barler and Campbell as Local 
Landmarks.   
M. Susan Spencer 
Wells Alumna  
New York State Resident 
 
Good Morning! 
I support the designation of Campbell and Barler as Local Landmarks. 
Sincerely, 
Wendy Mathieson 
Wells College Class 1980 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
I would like to add my support to designating  Barler and Campbell buildings, designed by an 
internationally-renowned architect, Walter Netsch, as Local Landmarks in the Village of Aurora; they are 
prime examples of Modernist architecture that integrate with its natural site. 

Victoria Brzustowicz 
fine artist | illustrator | art instruction 
 
585 305 7350 
www.VictoriaBCreative.com 
 

Hello--I am an Alum from Wells that wishes to see Barler and Campbell designated as historic buildings. 
 
Thank you. Karin 
Karin A. Gregory, Esq. 
Managing Partner 
617-797-1050 Mobile 
BLUE HIGHWAY CAPITAL 
kgregory@bluehighwaycapital.com 
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